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RSIPF ready to deliver safe and secure 17th Sol2023 Pacific Games 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) is ready to deliver a safe and secure 
17th Sol2023 Pacific Games as we prepare for the official opening this coming Sunday.  

Assistant Commissioner (AC) National Operation and Sol2023 Pacific Games Operation 
Commander said the RSIPF as lead security agency for the Pacific Games operations have 
diligently planned and committed to ensuring a safe and memorable Pacific Games for 
everyone. 

AC Thugea said she is confident with all the security arrangements for athletes, officials, 
and visitors attending the Pacific Games. 

Thugea assures the public that appropriate security measures will be implemented to 
minimise disruptions to daily life.  We will maintain the highest level of safety for all 
participants and the general public. 

AC NO Thugea says, “We are anticipating huge crowds during the opening and closing 
ceremony.  Therefore, I am calling on all good citizens, visitors to work together with your 
police RSIPF, private securities and volunteers who will be on site managing access to 
games venues.” 

The Pacific Games is the biggest regional sporting event and a first-time opportunity for the 
Solomon Islands to host.  
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For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 

mailto:rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb
http://www.rsipf.gov.sb/
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Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  It’s mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 
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